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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO: Chairman Bob Taylor and County Council Members 
FROM: Vice-Chairman Butch Kirven  
DATE:  August 12, 2016 
 
 
At the Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday, August 16, 2016, an ordinance authorizing 
an increase to the millage rate levied by the Caesar’s Head Fire Service Area and 
renewal of a contract for fire protection and first responder services with Cedar 
Mountain Fire Rescue, Inc. and will be presented for First Reading, by title only, and 
referred to the Finance Committee.  This will allow for timely consideration of this 
matter. 
 
This memorandum shall serve as compliance with Council Rules III (B) and IV (B) (1). 


